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April 15, 2020 
 
 
 
Kevin Kenerson, D.O. 
Be Well My Friend 
174 S Freeport Rd Suite 2A 
Freeport, ME 04032-6145, 
 
Re: Termination of Consent Agreement (CR2016 37) 
 
Dear Doctor Kenerson: 
 
At its meeting on March 12, 2020, the Board of Osteopathic Licensure reviewed the terms of 
your Consent Agreement (signed on April 13, 2017) and your compliance with those terms. 
 
This will confirm that, following their review, the Board voted to terminate the Consent 
Agreement effective that date. 
 
On behalf of Board members and staff, thank you for your compliance and cooperation 
throughout the process. 
 
Please let me know if you have any questions at all. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Susan E. Strout 
Executive Secretary 
 
cc: Lisa Wilson, Assistant Attorney General 
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GOVERNOR 
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